Subject: [No Subject]

From: jason davis (jaymida@hotmail.com)

To: paul04553@yahoo.com;

Date: Friday, August 2, 2013 1:25 PM
To whom it may concern,

I plan to demo and rebuild a small entryway at my property located at 15 Avonst. in Portland Maine. The intent
of this letter is to notify abutting property owners.

Jason Davis

Sent from my PPhone



